24th ANNUAL 18TH CENTURY MARKET FAIR
April 26 - 29, 2018
Hosted by

The Friends of Fort Frederick and Fort Frederick State Park

NEW SUTLER COVER LETTER
(PLEASE NOTE FEBRUARY 15, 2018 DEADLINE FOR APPLICATIONS.

Applications must be postmarked by February 15, 2018.  

Absolutely no late applications will be accepted, nor will faxed or emailed forms.

The staffs of Fort Frederick State Park and the Friends of Fort Frederick are pleased to announce the annual 18th Century Market Fair April 26 - 29, 2018.  The fair represents the period in Eastern North America from 1730 through 1790. It is open to juried sutlers, blanket traders, street vendors and entertainers as well as individuals, groups, military units and American Indians portraying the appropriate time period of 1730 – 1790 and eastern North America geographic area.
Please read carefully the Application for New Sutlers along with Event Information / Regulations and Trade Rules.   Your signature on the application indicates that you have read and understand all event information and regulations and, if you are approved, will abide by them. 
Please be sure that all requested supporting documentation is submitted with your application.  The Trade Committee will review your submissions at their meetings and will notify you as soon as possible of your status but no later than March 15, 2018.
All proceeds from this event will be used by the Friends of Fort Frederick to support activities at Fort Frederick State Park. If you have questions or would like further information, please contact www.friendsoffortfrederick.info via email or Fort Frederick State Park at 301-842-2155. 
Market Fair Committee
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